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9th February 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

World Book Day falls on Thursday 1st March this year and we are really looking forward 

to celebrating a day of reading with the children. 

 

The theme for this year is ‘Share a Story’.  As such, we would like all children to bring in 

a copy of their favourite book to share and, if they want to, dress up as a character 

from it.  Whether it’s Mr Twit or The Gruffalo’s Child, we look forward to hearing why 

the book inspired their chosen character.  If children aren’t dressing up, they will need 

to come in school uniform as usual. 

 

We would also like children to bring in a small cushion as they will be moving around 

the school listening to stories being shared. 

 

World Book Day gives us an excuse to celebrate books and reading for a whole day 

which is an opportunity we relish! 

 

We hope that the children are as excited as we are. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Warren 


